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Yet again it has been another 
busy and exciting week at 
Beacon.

Thank you to all our parents 
who joined us for our Year 4 
parent and child multiplication 
workshop this week. I hope 
that you found it useful and 
enjoyed working alongside your 
child. Information will be 
emailed out to any families 
that were unable to attend.

Our choir enjoyed entertaining 
members of the public at 
ASDA this week.

They received so many well-deserved compliments 
from members of our community. We can’t wait to hear them 
perform in the church and at our workshops very soon. 

We also held our first residential meeting for our Year 6 
families. The team have worked incredibly hard to plan a jam 
packed 3 days full of incredible experiences that enhance our 
curriculum offer as well as creating wonderful memories that 
will certainly last a lifetime. Thank you once again to our 
fantastic team for their hard work to make these experiences 
possible. 

With December rapidly approaching, our Christmas trees have 
arrived, thanks to Mr Rosvear and the team at Trago. As with 
previous years we are asking you to work with your children to 
get creative this weekend so that we can make them look 
festive ready for our ceremonial festive lights ‘switch on’ next 
Friday. I have also heard a rumor that there are a few pesky 
visitors arriving to cause mischief and mayhem across the 
school next Friday.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend.

Kaye



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
Christmas 

performance 
rehearsal!

Outdoor learning.
Let's learn our writing 

rules.

Beginning to learn the 
Christmas story with 

Bertie Owl.

Drop everything and 
read- bring a book 

from home.

Year 1

Our musical 
adventure begins! 
Let's appraise new 

songs!

Can you find the 
part?

Time for dancing in 

PE!

Using our singing 
voices to perform in 

music.

Drop everything and 

read.

Year 2 More super science!
Writing our 'fun final 
facts' about snakes.

Researching and 
planning our writing 

about plastic bottles.

Gymnastics fun!
Drop everything and 
read – share a book 

from home.

Shine Shopping and PE
Christmas 

decorations for St 
Petroc's

Shine shopping Creating a volcano! Rock steady



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3 Dance in PE

Immerse themselves 
in our new non –
fiction text in T4W

RE (Christianity) – has 
Christmas lost its true 

meaning?

Multiplication fun 
in Maths

Christmas 
decoration 

competition and 
light switch on

Year 4
Back in time... Learning 
our new portal recount 

in T4W

Gymnastics! DT Textiles – making our 
bags!

Class visitor 
arrival...

Christmas
decoration

competition and
light switch on

Year 5 Unbelievable Ukulele! Diving into DT Mastery Maths Challenge! Football Frenzy!

Christmas
decoration

competition and
light switch on

Year 6
Continuing our 
Geography unit

Debating lesson
Begin writing our new 

discussion text

Leaning about 
sustainable 
energy in 

Scandinavia

Christmas
decoration

competition and
light switch on

Cosmonauts Amazing Art
Making decorations 
for the tree at St 

Petroc's

Solar system science 
experiment

Cooking Computing



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

Watch out there are monsters about! Nursery 
has been full of monsters this week. We have 
been painting them using a variety of tools, we 
used forks to make them look scary and spikey. 
We have been cutting out their features to 
create shapes and moulding them in playdough. 
We have also been busy learning the monster 
song, you might hear us singing it at home.

What fantastic mathematicians we are in 
Reception! This week we have been learning to 
identify, sort and represent numbers four and 
five. We have really enjoyed using a five frame 
to represent these numbers, using our fast 
fingers to show the numbers and of course 
singing lots of nursery rhymes about the 
number 5. As always, we have had a great 
week, and we are so proud of all the children in 
Reception.



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

We have been geographers this week in Year 1. 
We have studied maps to see where we live, 
used a compass to find direction and have 
looked at some features of Bodmin, deciding if 
they are human or physical. We have learnt all 
about keys and how the symbols are used. We 
made 3D maps and have drawn our own maps 
too. All the children have worked incredibly 
hard, and the adults have been super 
impressed.

We have been busy scientists this week in Year
2 investigating the different uses of everyday
materials. We particularly enjoyed using 'bear
caves' to measure the transparency of
different materials to decide which material
would make the best blackout blinds. We also
enjoyed testing the absorbency of a range of
materials – what great scientific investigators!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week, we have started our new DT
Textiles unit. We have been researching how
the design of school bags has changed over
the years, evaluating different existing
designs, asking focus groups questions to
influence the design of our bags, and even
started the design process! We can't wait to
start making them next week!

This week we have been learning about 
celebrating differences in PSHE and have 
been looking at the best ways to solve 
conflict. In Maths we have continued our 
learning of addition and subtraction and are 
so impressed with how well everyone is 
progressing. Additionally, we have now started 
our new Talk for Writing unit in English, an 
explanation text all about how to be a pirate.



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

What a brilliant week! As usual, the children have
surpassed all our expectations and continued to
embody our 3Bs across the whole curriculum.
During Talk for Reading lessons, they have
written their own poems which have been
inspired by the text, 'The Tyger' by William Blake.
Their use of vocabulary, punctuation and
metaphors has been nothing less than
inspirational. Without a doubt, we have lots
of budding poets across Year 5! Well done.

Year 6 have had a wonderful week! The 
children have worked amazingly hard writing 
their independent stories. We also had the 
pleasure of taking part in a drumming 
workshop on Wednesday. The children had 
the opportunity to play a variety of percussion 
instruments, learn about the history and 
culture of the instruments and build a musical 
piece together. Well done for a lovely week 
Year 6.



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week we started the 
week by visiting the food 
bank and taking them a 
donation of food and a thank 
you card to express how 
grateful we are for all they do 
to help our community. It 
was lovely to meet all the 
volunteers and we were even 
treated to cakes!

This week Shine have enjoyed walking to the 
fruit shop to get our snack. We also had to 
do an extra special job and collect the bread 
for breakfast club. We then took a sensory 
walk into Bodmin where we talked about 
things we could hear, see and smell. For 
cooking we made yummy rocky roads and 
ended the week spending some time with 
Waffle.



Millie-Rose Gregory

Olivia Hewitt

Brodie Brown

Theo Morris

Esmae-Louise Hearn

Ellen Lutey-Forshaw

Jack Freeman

Will Down

Gracie-Leigh 
Cummings

Xachary Starr

Amy Mellow

Bently Osborne

Alice Woolley

Hayden Crocker

Henry Eddy

Gabi Muraszko

Sophie Smith

Looking after our environment



Total
627

Total
809

Total
694

Total
884



Total
7594

Total
8216Total

7227Total
6906



Attendance weekly winners

Well done to 

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

hg

Rockets

Rockets 

96.5%Astronauts 

95.6% Space Explorers 

95%

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk
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Monday 27th November Last week for clubs

Thursday 30th November After School Club Choir Practise for St Petroc's Church

Friday 1st December Beacon Christmas tree light switch on

Monday 4 th December INSET Day – school closed to pupils

Tuesday 5 th December Reception Open Afternoon 1:30 – 2:30

Tuesday 5 th December St Petroc's Bodmin Schools' Concert 6pm

Monday 11th December Nursery and Reception Christmas Production 2pm

Tuesday 12th December Nursery and Reception Christmas Production 9.30am

Tuesday 12th December KS2 Christmas Concert (Details to be confirmed)
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Wednesday 13th December Parent & Child Christmas Craft Workshop

Thursday 14th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Production 2pm

Friday 15th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Production 9.30am

Monday 18th December Whole School Christmas Dinner

Monday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term
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https://forms.office.com/e/rdeHePpqiP

https://forms.office.com/e/rdeHePpqiP






Attendance Information



Attendance Information



A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your 
child during the 

school day, please 
call the main office 
before 2:30pmto 

ensure the message 
is passed on.
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